COPY.

W, 131
Port Engineer's office,
Aden, 1llLth April, 1949.

The Surveyor
The British Corporation

Register of Shipping and Aircraft
¢/o Cory Bros, Aden.

Dear Sir,

Reference your letter of the 20th instant, addressed
to the Chairmen, Aden port Trust. It is hoped to dock the S.T.
gir Reranrd Reilly at the beginning of August, 1949, This docking
will last 3 to L days and the survey may be carried out then.

yours faithfully,
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